
From: scarlo©u~s.com [mailto :scarlo’~ups.comJ
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 7:56 AM
To: PUC
Subject: DW1S-209
Importance: High

Good Morning,

I would like to petition DW15-209 , order #25809 for the water increase. I feel the increase is
unacceptable and way too high.

Thank you
Regards,

Sandy & Peter Carlo
29 Ossipee Lake Dr.
Center Ossipee, NH 03814


